
OAC Report March 2025  REGISTER NOW!! 
 

The OAC 2025 committee and subcommittees are meeting regularly.   
 

Registration is open. For those of you unfamiliar with registering for events online, go to  
https://ohioalanonconvention.ticketspice.com/ohioareaal-anonconvention2025 
It is straight-forward. If there are difficulties with registration, please email: 
OhioAreaConvention2025@gmail.com.   Also see the QR code on the flyer.   
 

The 7 AIS offices of Ohio (Cleveland, Akron/Canton, Cincinnati, Youngstown, Toledo, Central 
Ohio (Columbus), and Dayton (Miami Valley)) and the adjoining states (areas) (Michigan, 
Indiana, Kentucky, West Virginia, New York, and Pennsylvania) have all been requested to post 
the (information and) registration page for the OAC 2025.  All have posted the registration page 
except:  Dayton and Cincinnati.  (These two were contacted again recently.)     
 

As of March 18, 50 people have registered including 3 Alateens. The early registration price will 
be deleted at the end of May.   
 

Donations from the plea letter to the 80 afg’s in our area, resulted in a collection of about $2 k 
so far.   
 

A Crafting Day (March 16th) was very successful with great fellowship being had by the al-anon 
crafters.  The items will be sold at the “Grateful Boutique” at the convention.  An additional 
crafting day has been set up for March 4.  See the Cleveland monthly newsletter (Hylites) for 
more information.   
 

Subcommittee chairs are evaluating how many volunteers will be needed for how many shifts 
during the convention.  PLEASE VOLUNTEER, when you register.   
 

A request was made for the possibility of receiving a list of attendees of the previous (Cincinnati 
2024) convention so that an email might be sent inviting them to OAC 2025.  Cincinnati is in the 
process of sending a bulk email with the OAC 2025 flyer to all OAC 2024 attendees.   
 

https://ohioalanonconvention.ticketspice.com/ohioareaal-anonconvention2025


An AMIAS sponsor is working with her group to do one of the breakout groups at the 
convention.  She has been given the Ohio Area Delegate (Rose R.) information, who has 
volunteered to help with the alateen presentation at the convention.   
 

Submitted with gratitude in service, Sydney P 
 

 

 


